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Future of Social Studies in Pennsylvania
I believe that social studies is an essential component of education in Pennsylvania as it represents a most productive avenue for developing an engaged citizenry in a pluralist democracy. Social studies, at its best, can teach students how to evaluate the myriad of claims they encounter on a daily basis and to make their own evidence-based claims. Social studies can and should invite students to take informed action on the basis of the knowledge they gain and the opinions they form. I am convinced that students in grades K-12 classrooms can be enticed to engage in this work. For this reason, I see it as important to combat the marginalization of social studies that has occurred in early childhood education. Through its integration with other content areas, social studies should be given an equal place in early childhood curriculum. I believe that social studies at all grade levels should be organized around compelling questions and enduring dilemmas. I am encouraged by the way in which the C3 Framework supports this type of curriculum organization, and I hope that Pennsylvania does more to utilize the C3 Framework.
